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Overview 

Hello All PSP Members, 

Happy November all PSP members! We hope this monthly 

newsletter finds you well. If any member has any questions, 

concerns, or comments- we urge you to reach out to your delegate 

or a member of the executive committee. 

In solidarity, 

Your PSP Executive Committee 

 

 
WHAT'S INSIDE 

 

NEWS FOR OUR MEMBERS 

Outlining some updates/news for 

our members. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Two Upcoming events. 

QUESTIONS/COMMENTS 

We want to hear from you! 

Connect with us. 

PSP Officers 2023-2024 

Deborah Letta, Co-President, Clerical  

Tiffany Torres, Co-President, Technology 

Samantha Montes, Treasurer 

Debi Petrie, Secretary 

PSP Delegates 2023-2024 

Michelle Britt    Nancy Moore 

Mark D’Annunzio   Bridgett Sciortino 

Elizabeth Falcipieri   Charity Towsley 

Kevin Langlois               Cherie Wright-Banda 

Professional Support Personnel 

(PSP Local #6074) 



 

PSP NEWS  

 

Union Website, The PSP executive committee & delegates 

are continuing to work on a union website & a PSP logo. Stay 

tuned for updates! 

Successor Agreement, Our successor agreement went into 

effect 7/1/23.  This new agreement has been uploaded to 

the BOCES website. Click Here 

Fix Tier 6, NYSUT campaign to improve Tier 6 retirement 

benefits. Click here for more Info. 

Stipend Information, There have been some questions 

regarding stipends. We would like our membership to know 

the union supports stipends for our members (for regular 

on-call basis or special assignments). Please refer to the 

contract for specific language or reach out to union 

representatives for further information. 

Looking for Volunteers, PSP is looking for a handful of 

members to help perform PSP’s Annual Internal Financial 

review tentatively scheduled for January 2024. Please 

reach out to Samantha Montes to help or with any questions. 

Questions or Concerns, If you have questions or concerns, 

please feel free to contact one of the officers or your 

delegate. We are working on your behalf. Let us know what 

we are doing well and on what we can improve. We would love 

to hear from you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 NYSUT NEWS 

 

 

 

Lunar New Year Added to School Calendar, The 

Governor signed legislation into law adding Lunar 

New Year to the list of holidays schools are 

required to observe and therefore all school 

districts must be closed on that day. The law, 

however, does not require school districts to 

observe the holiday if Lunar New Year falls on a 

Saturday or Sunday. While the law takes effect 

immediately, it will not impact the 2023-2024 

school calendar as Lunar New Year falls on 

Saturday, February 10th, 2024. 

New Civil Service Law Amendment, Governor 

Hochul signed bill S5494/A7155, which credits all 

time spent in a provisional civil service position 

towards the probationary period of the employee 

subsequently appointed into that position.  A 

number of civil service positions do not run tests 

frequently, which creates a real challenge for 

people in provisional appointments (often in 

BOCES settings). This amendment is an important 

part of moving the provisional status for these 

employees to its intended role – a short, limited 

placement that supports staffing rather than 

eroding it. 

 

Discounted Sabres Tickets- NYSUT members 

receive discounted tickets for home games 

between 10/19/2023-04/04/2024 Click here for 

discounted Sabres tickets 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Upcoming Events 

School Related Professional Recognition Day (November 21, 2024) 

A day honoring school related professionals & their hard work. As always, we appreciate and value all 

our members & what you do daily to make a difference in our schools/workplaces. 

Annual Membership Meeting 

The PSP membership team is currently brainstorming ideas for annual membership meeting- 

tentatively scheduled for Spring 2024. We are hoping to get some ideas/feedback from our 

membership regarding topics they would like discussed at the annual meeting. 

 

https://www.monroe.edu/Page/6039
https://fixtier6.org/
https://fevo-enterprise.com/group/NYSUT
https://fevo-enterprise.com/group/NYSUT


 


